
        

 

  

Pt. B. D. Sharma University of Health Sciences, Rohtak 
 

Notification 

 This is for information of all concerned that the meeting of Standing 

Committee on Unfair Means Cases (UMC) which was scheduled to be held on 

15.12.2022 has been postponed due to certain administrative reasons and will now be 

held on 19.12.2022 at 12:30 PM. All the concerned students are hereby directed to 

attend the meeting in the office of Controller of Examinations, Pt. B. D. Sharma 

University of Health Sciences, Rohtak on 19.12.2022 at 12:00 Noon sharp.  

           

  

        Sd/- 

              Joint Controller of Examinations 

 

  


